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Minutes of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group  
held on Thursday 1st December 2016  at Weston Turville Village Hall 

 
 
PRESENT: 
Parish Councillors: Mandi Simons, Michael Connolly , David Hillier, Jim Paterson, Nick Treacher 
Community Members: Ian Tilleard-Haines, Margaret Stacey, Jenny Puddefoot 
Clerk: Sarah Copley 
 

NP80 APOLOGIES 

Apologies were received from Keith Fensom. 

 

NP81 MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING 

The minutes of the meeting held on 15th November 2016 were agreed as a correct 
record and duly signed. 

 

NP82 FEEDBACK EVENT 

The Feedback Event on 27th November had been well attended with approx. 100 people 
attending to give their comments on the proposed objectives and the sites that had 
been put forward to be considered for inclusion in the neighbourhood plan. 

The comments had been collated and were reviewed.  Most were in support of the 
objectives and emphasised their concerns, particularly in regard to housing, transport 
and infrastructure. 

There had been numerous objections to the sites put forward by landowners, concerns 
included the loss of green space between existing houses and the proposed Hampden 
Fields objectives and infill of the green space between the village and Wendover Road.  

 

NP83 NEXT STEPS 

It was agreed that the Chairman and Clerk would meet with the planning consultant, 
Jenny Lampert, in January to review progress to date and discuss the next steps of the 
process.   

 

NP84 ANY OTHER MATTERS 

No matters raised under this item. 

 

NP85 NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting would be on Thursday 2nd February 2017 at 7pm at the Village Hall. 

 

 
Signed:       Dated:  2nd February 2017  


